Welcome to the Westwood Church of Christ

Prayers

- Karl Moya fibromyalgia
- Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert's brother - Multiple System Atrophy
- Sue Chatman health concerns, family
- Roy & Juanita Wickham health concerns
- Barbara Johnson benign brain tumor
- Jo Ellen Branstetter advanced disc disease
- Melanie Henry's cousin, Gary Hackney died Tuesday. Pray for his wife, Val and daughters. Val has lung cancer and is not doing well

Expectant Mother
Kayla Koehn - due in August

Westwood Church of Christ
3100 West Danforth Road
Edmond, OK 73012
405.348.4511
office@thewestwoodchurch.com
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com



Order of Worship

How Can I Keep from Singing?

Prayer

Come, Thou Almighty King The Glory-Land Way Shine, Jesus, Shine Anywhere Is Home

Scripture

He Still Came Why Did My Savior Come to Earth?

Lord's Supper

Offering

Wonderful Grace of Jesus

Sermon

Do You Know My Jesus?

Elder's Prayer

Family Time

This service will be streamed online at 10am. Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the Zoom link.

Staff | Leadership

Elders:

Mark Dees Eric Henry Bill Perring

Staff:

Mindy Hermes - Office Manager

Deacons:

Kent Greenwood - Facilities John Hermes - Youth

Ministry Leaders:

Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren
- Children's Education
Sharon Perring

- Accounting

Supported Missions:

Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile Clyde and Gwen Antwine

- Helpers in Missions Program

Community

<u>Wednesday Night Family Dinner - April 6</u> Join us for a homemade dinner in the kitchen classroom starting at 6:00pm. The cost is \$5 per person, \$3 for children 8yrs and younger. Invite friends! Please let us know you're coming so Melanie knows how much food to prepare. RSVP online or to the office by noon on Tuesday. If you miss the online sign up or have questions, contact Melanie Henry.

4/6 menu: Chicken Pot Pie

Refresh Shower Ministry - April 9 The shower trailer is finished and ready to go serve the homeless! Our first outing will be Saturday, April 9 from 12:00pm-3:00pm at Second Chances Thrift Store - 2605 N MacArthur Blvd, OKC.

Email the office for the sign up link.

<u>Cimarron School of Living Education - April 24</u> Homeschool co-ops and hybrid schools are opening all over Edmond. Cimarron is a new homeschool hybrid K-8th grade school this year, renting space at Westwood. They meet on Tuesdays and Thursdays. They also offer skills camps to the homeschool community once a month. Cimarron has an executive director and 5 teachers, including a lead teacher. Mindy Hermes was invited to join their board of directors and acts as liaison.

Their success has exceeded expectations. Classes are full and Westwood is a pleasant and happy place on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

Cimarron is grateful to Westwood for allowing them to use our building and grounds. To show their appreciation, they will be hosting breakfast on Sunday, April 24 during the Bible class hour and joining us for worship that morning.

Westwood Sunday Nights

*On the first and third Sunday evenings of each month we meet in small groups hosted by Mark & Beth Dees, John & Mindy Hermes, and Bill & Sharon Perring. See one of these leaders or contact the office to join a group.

The second Sunday evening of each month we will meet in 2X2 Groups. Two families will share a meal together on the second Sunday for two months (it doesn't have to be dinner and it doesn't have to be Sunday). Contact Sharon Perring to be included.

On the fourth Sunday evening of each month we will meet at the building for praise & worship or service project.

Fifth Sunday evenings are to be determined.